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Sandy Nargi <sandynargi@mac.com>

From:

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2019 6:38 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: Carpinterians Against Cannabis

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please save Carpinteria. We know mistakes have been made. Please repair what the County Supervisors
have allowed to happen to our once welcoming and charming area.

We need your help. We are deeply disappointed.
Sincerely
Sandra Nargi

Concerned Carpinterians

Sent from my iPhone



